
When to File an Appeal 

In Cook County, a general reassessment is conducted every three years to comply with Illinois 
law. With 1.8 million parcels in Cook County, it is understandable that a small percentage of 
individual properties may not be accurately assessed. If you believe your proposed assessed 
valuation to be too high, or the description of your property to be inaccurate, you may correct 
this by filing an appeal with the Assessor's Office at the designated time for Hanover Township. 

To be notified when assessment notices are mailed or to receive notifications from our office, 
join our email list. Send an email to assessor@hanover-township.org. 
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